Ixii The Entomological Section

The Entomoiogical Section

President—The Rev. Preb. A. P. WIcKHAM, ¥.E.S., East Brent Vie., Highbridge.
Treasurer—Mr. H, Doipai, The Bank, High Street, Taunton.
Secretary—Dr. J. V. BLACHFORD, C.B.E., Milverton, Long Ashton, Bristol.
Assistant Seeretary and Treasurer—Mr. C. J. PERRENS, 6, Park Rd., Bridgwater.

Tur Annual Meeting took place on 14 February 1930, the
President in the chair. The President, Treasurer, and Assist.-
Treasurer were re-elected, and Dr. J. V. Blachford was
appointed Secretary. Mr. and Mrs. H. Slater were asked to
act as Recorders.

Two honorary life members of the Section were appointed at
this meeting—Mr. Henry Slater and Miss Jermyn.

The Treasurer’s accounts were presented and showed a
balance in hand of £4 2s. 10d. on 31 December 1929.

The first field meeting was held at Shapwick and Ashcott on
May 31. Unfortunately it rained most of the day. A few male
Awrinia were taken resting and two Bombyliformis on the wing.
The second meeting was held at Cothelstone on July 12, when
the weather was bright and warm. There was a considerable
number of Aglaia and Adippe on the wing ; also a fair quantity
of Tanagra atrata in very poor condition.










































